### **Diary Dates**

## **December**

Non Uniform Day: £1 donation per child or £2 per family for those who wish to take part.

## **January**

4	School re-opens for the new term 9am				
4	First Credit Union collection of the new term				
10	Primary 1 Registration 1pm-3pm (A-L)				
11	Primary 1 Registration 1pm-3pm (M-Z)				

#### **School Dinners Menu**

There has been a change to the school lunch menu for both Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> January and Friday 5<sup>th</sup> January.

### The menu for Thursday 4th January will now be:

Option 1: Macaroni Cheese

Option 2: Turkey Meatballs with boiled new potatoes

Option 3: Baked Potato Dessert: ice cream

## The menu for Friday 5th January is now:

Option 1: Minced beef with boiled new potatoes

Option 2: Sandwich selection

Option 3: Baked Potato



# St. Catherine's Primary School End of Term Newsletter December 2017



With best wishes from all the Staff of St Catherine's for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

St Catherine's Primary School
Brabloch Crescent
Paisley
PA3 4RG
Head Teacher – Mrs Teresa Brown
0141 887 6085

email – <u>enquiries@st-catherines.renfrewshire.sch.uk</u> Website - https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/ Although we encourage children to tell us about their achievements out with school we are sure that we don't know about lots of things however big or small, for this reason we would like your help. If you feel that your child has accomplished something for the first time, improved in something, or has achieved an award (yellow belt in Judo, a badges at Scouts/Brownies/Boys Brigade etc) please let us know by completing the tear off slip below. This will then be shared at assembly and added to our achievements records

Recognition of Achievement						
I'd like (name)						
(class)						
to be recognised for his/her achievement in						
He/she						
Parent's Signature						
Date						



I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the support you have offered me throughout my time as Head Teacher at St Catherine's. I wish you and your families good luck and success for the future and hope that you have a wonderful holiday, a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Yours Sincerely Teresa Brown Head Teacher

### **Christmas Holiday**

School will close at 2:30p.m. on Wednesday 20th December for the Christmas holidays and will reopen at 9:00am on Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> January 2017.

### **Paisley Food Bank**

Thank you for supporting our fundraising efforts on behalf of the Paisley Food Bank Christmas Appeal. Christmas Show Programme donations totalled £215.82. A cheque for this amount has been sent to the Foodbank on your behalf.

### St Mirin's Cathedral

This year Fr Oliver will be celebrating *Vigil of Christmas* at **5pm on Sunday 24th December** in St Mirin's Cathedral.

### **Parent Council**

Thank you to our Parent Council for presenting a selection box to every child in the school. All of the children were delighted with their gift.

# **Registration for School**

Registration for children due to begin school in August 2017 will take place on Wednesday 10 and Thursday 11 January from 1.30pm – 3.00pm. Children must be enrolled for school using the name that appears on the birth certificate, which must be produced at the time of registration. A council tax document is mandatory as proof of residence, another proof of address is also required.

You are welcome to provide feedback on any items contained in our newsletter. Please do not hesitate to contact the school if there is ever anything you wish to discuss.

Mrs Teresa Brown Head Teacher